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We MOVE that the Administration declare the East Walnut Hills Two-way Conversion Project a FY22
Capital Priority Project, allowing it to receive full funding in the Capital Budget before it is introduced to
Council.

The Community has worked with the City for years on this project which has received broad support
and is ready to begin construction as early as next summer.
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